
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 GOD CONTINUES TO ANSWER OUR PRAYERS IN REGARDS TO THE SURING TRANSMITTER 

FUND. THIS PAST WEEK THE FUND GREW BY ANOTHER $6,281. IT NOW STANDS AT $56,358 

LEAVING US $48,642 SHORT OF THE GOAL OF $105,000. WE’RE NOW PAST THE HALFWAY 

MARK. THANKS FOR YOUR CONTINUED PRAYERS AND OVER AND ABOVE GIVING TO 

HELP US REPLACE OUR 27 YEAR OLD TRANSMITTER. 

THAT TRANSMITTER ENABLES US TO MINISTER TO MANY THROUGHOUT OUR LISTENING 

AREA. DURING LETTER MONTH WE HEARD FROM ELLEN WHO WROTE: 

Dear WRVM: 

I am a listener from Phillips, WI. I listen on the way to and from work. In 2018 I 

suggested a song by Praise and Harmony - "In Need." I  have enjoyed hearing it a couple 

times, and also hearing all the other Praise and Harmony music that you have found to 

play. I enjoy almost all the music that is on your station. 

My current favorite programs are Insight for Living (5am), the 5:30 portion of morning 

watch, Gaither Homecoming radio and The Gospel Greats. I would probably have more 

favorites if I spent more time in the car! 

Keep up the good work. 

[LOIS – LAND O’ LAKES]  I begin and end the day listening to WRVM and tune in 

throughout the day whenever possible. May God continue to bless your faithful witness. 

Thank you all for the encouragement in the Lord your station provides.     

YOUR SUPPORT MAKES IT ALL POSSIBLE. THANK YOU FOR GIVING AND FOR PRAYING. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


